
 

Hello New 5th Grade Student!           

 

Hopefully you have enjoyed your summer and are looking forward to getting 
back to school.  I am very excited to see you on Wednesday, September 4th  and 
happy to welcome you to 5th Grade!   

Please check the MaST website for a complete list of necessary school 
supplies to have with you on the first day.   

Remember to bring your Summer Reading Assignment to school by Friday, 
September 6th.  Math packets are due by Tuesday, September 10th.  Both of these 
assignments will count as your first grades in fifth grade, so let’s get the year off to a 
great start! 

Enjoy the last week of summer!  I look forward to seeing you and starting our 
5th grade adventure together. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. DiMaio  

LDiMaio@mastccs.org  
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